DRINKING WATER NOTICE

Monitoring requirements not met for Vanlue Village

We are required to monitor your drinking water for corrosion controf indicators. During the January - June 2022
monitoring period, Vaniue Village failed to report water quality parameter results on time to Ohio EPA.

What Should | Do?

This notice is to inform you that Vanlue Village did not monitor and/or report results for corrosion control indicators
as required by Ohio EPA during the January — June 2022 monitoring period. You do not need to take any actions
in response to this notice.

What Is Being Done?

Vaniue Village will take steps to ensure that adequate monitoring will be reported on time in the future.

Additionat information may be obtained by contacting Vanlue Village at:
Contact Person:  James Hunter

Phone Number: 419-721-1499

Mailing Address: 14200 Twp Rd. 198, Mt. Blanchard, OH 45867

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
recefved this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You
can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mai.

Date Distributed: January 30, 2023

PWSID: OH3248312 Facility ID: DS1 Violation ID: 115

{(Return a copy to Ohio EPA with the verification form & retain a copy for your records.)



